
Trish Weaver Receives 2013 
Professionalism Award From BAMC
Trish Weaver received the 2013 Professionalism Award from the Bar Association of 
Montgomery County (BAMC) in recognition of her exemplary conduct, long-standing 
service and extraordinary accomplishments in the legal profession.

The award is given annually to the BAMC member who has made a significant contribution to the altruistic 
goals of the profession, whose professional courtesy and integrity are without question - and who has 
constantly upheld the highest standards. Trish is the second Paley Rothman attorney to be selected for 
this prestigious honor; Linda Schwartz is a previous recipient of the Professionalism Award.
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